

## Welcome to Meeting Place at Tradition Cornerstone on the Downtown Greenway

The first Public Edible Orchard in Greensboro was planted at the Tradition Cornerstone in 2014. The design and installation was led by Dr. Charlie Headington, Permaculture teacher and practitioner of over 25 years. The orchard consists of 17 fruit trees, 30 shrubs and over 1000 understory plantings. Members and friends of the Greensboro Permaculture Guild assisted in the planting, using only Permaculture practices. On the following pages you will find a list of plants that you might find at the Tradition Cornerstone that include native North Carolina plantings installed by New Garden Nursery and the Permaculture Guild. Native plants require little watering, maintenance and support local ecology.

Meeting Place was designed and fabricated by Harries + Héder from Cambridge, Massachusetts. Jim Gallucci, a local sculptor, worked with Harries + Héder to create the metal work on the roof of the Tradition Cornerstone and Ian Gamble from Elsewhere Artists Collaborative created the benches and tables in Meeting Place.

Please enjoy this booklet while you walk around Meeting Place at Tradition Cornerstone—we ask that you return the booklet to the yard stake for others to enjoy.

If you would like your own copy, please email Laura Lorenz at llorenz@actiongreensboro.org.

Plant drawings courtesy of Fhalyshia Orians and part of Elsewhere's 2015 South Elm Projects called the Yard features many of these plants in the 600 block of South Elm Street.







